
Item Title:   Storm Response Update and Request to Waive Certain Development  
          Permit Fees Related to Hurricane Matthew 
 
 
Specific Action Requested: 
That the Board of Commissioners receives an update on Wake County’s 
response to Hurricane Matthew and waives certain development permit fees as a 
result of damage incurred by Hurricane Matthew   
 
 
Item Summary: 
 
On October 8, 2016 Wake County endured the impact of Hurricane Matthew.  The high 
winds and flooding resulted in property damage throughout the County.  Wake County 
Emergency Management will provide the Commissioners with an update on Wake 
County’s response to the storm. 
 
As in past instances of widespread property damage due to a significant weather 
related event, the Wake County Board of Commissioners is requested to waive certain 
development permit fees.  Property owners who require a building/trade permit or on-
site well/septic permit/sampling from Wake County as a result of damage incurred by 
Hurricane Matthew will not be required to pay the permit fees.  The permit fee waiver 
will be valid until January 31, 2017. 
 

 
Attachments: 
None 
 


